AARP Safe Driver course rescheduled

Wednesday, March 4, 2020

The AARP Safe Driver course scheduled for April 8 has been moved. It will now take place from noon until 4
p.m., May 14, at the Northwest Regional Re-Entry Facility, 1121 Forum Drive.

This 4-hour refresher course is for drivers 50 and over and may qualify participants for an automobile insurance
premium discount. Class size is limited and pre-registration is required. The cost of the class is $15 for AARP
members and $20 for non-members. Make check or money order payable to AARP.

To register contact Deputy Kirsten Crawford in Community Programs at 681-0869.




